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23rd November 2021 

 

Dear Parent(s) and Guardian(s) 

 

LOWER SIXTH (YEAR 12) 

 

From week beginning 29th November students in Lower Sixth will be starting a programme of careers 

lessons to help them decide what they are going to do when they leave The Ladies' College. They will be 

receiving information about going to university, apprenticeships, local employment, and gap years.  

Students will need to carry out a lot of research between now and next September for them to make the best 

choices. Over the next two terms they will be expected to attend several events which will help them with 

their decision making. These events include: 

 

Careers Guernsey Networking and Recruitment event 

Thursday 2nd December 2p.m. 5p.m. in the Grammar sports hall. This is a compulsory event; during 

normal Enrichment time, students will be expected to make her own way there and can choose to leave or 

remain at the event at 4p.m. Please note the following students must: 

 

• Wear a face mask 

• Take a Lateral Flow test on the morning of the event   

• Stay at home if they are unwell 

• Dress warmly as the doors will be opened to allow for adequate ventilation 

• Regularly use the hand sanitizer that will be available at all entrances 

Oxbridge evening  

Monday 28th February 6p.m. in the Leaf centre, Voluntary sign up, further details to follow 

 

Higher Education evening with Elizabeth College 

Monday 7th March at The Ladies' College 7p.m. start, Compulsory event  

 

Virtual HE events (run by Careers Guernsey)  

7-12th March to tie in with National Careers week – students will be off timetable for one day during 

this week. 

 

Work experience  

Week commencing 6th June. Compulsory event  

 

UCAS day 

13th June, during the normal school day. Compulsory event  



Students have also been asked to select 3 or more of the following 7 talks on different careers/industries. 

These talks will be taking place at 11a.m. on a Thursday: 

• Medicine - 9th December at LC  

• IT – 9th December at EC  

• Accountancy (GSCCA) - 13th Jan at LC 

• Law - 24th March at EC  

• Engineering - 10th March (EC) 

• Careers with States of Guernsey - 24th March (LC) 

• PR & Marketing - 5th May (EC) 

 

The UCAS website www.ucas.com is an excellent source of information to find out more about university 

applications and all the available courses. Students have access to unifrog www.unifrog.org which will aid 

with research for both university, gap years, apprenticeships and jobs. 

 

Should you require any further information about the above events please do not hesitate to contact me on 

edudin@ladiescollege.ac.gg 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

E.Dudin 
 

Miss E. Dudin 

UCAS Co-ordinator & Sixth Form Careers 
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